

November 3, 2017

Dr. John B. Boone
Dean of Institutional Effectiveness,
Accreditation, and Research, SACSCOC IALO
Wake Technical Community College
9101 Fayetteville Road
Raleigh, NC 27603-5696

Dear Dr. Boone:

Thank you for your letter of January 31, 2017, informing the Commission the institution will add an alternate name for its main campus, effective spring 2017.

Additional information was requested by email; the response was added to the originally-submitted materials.

The alternate main campus name is Southern Wake Campus. The institution is adding the alternate name to help the public identify the location of the main campus as Wake County. The name of the institution is not changing. The alternate name does not refer to an off-campus instructional site.

Currently, the Commission does not have a mechanism for recording alternate names for an institution's main campus. While we are acknowledging this information, we have no way to record the alternate name in our institutional database; the only record of this information is the archived copy of this letter. Be aware, then, that the Commission can make no representations to the public about the institution referencing the alternate name, including inquiries from third parties regarding the institution's locations, including off-campus instructional sites.

Should you need assistance, please contact Dr. Larry L. Earvin at 404-679-4501, ext. 4587 or via email at learvin@sacscoc.org.

We acknowledge the information and will add it to our files.

Best regards,

Kevin W. Sightler, Ph.D.

Director of Substantive Change

KWS:efk

cc: Dr. Stephen C. Scott, President

Dr. Larry L. Earvin